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THE RECITING’ OF THE ROSARY WILL BEAT 6:30PM IN THE

CHURCH BEFORE THE COUNCIL MEETING

CouNCIL MEETING:

FEBRUARY 9,12

The next meeting of the
Council will take place in
the Watson Room located
in the lower Church hall.
The meeting will start at
7:00 p.m.

FROM THE GRAND
R“N'iGH'T.

Brother Knights,

The month of January
started 2012 off with
numerous opportunities to
serve the Knights, the
Parish, and the community.
From meetings to a blood
drive, 3™ and 5t Sunday
activities, from the free
throw contest to essay and
poster judging, non-stop
baby bottle brigade
activities, the effort to re-
energize the Knights of our
Council, and all the behind
the scenes planning for
activities on the horizon.
One of my most memorable
was attending the “Life
Really Matters” event. It is
easy to get discouraged

about some of the youth
today. I see a lack of
respect for their elders, for
dress code, for manners and
ethics, and a lack of belief
in anything other than
whatever they feel like at
that moment. It was sad to
watch the Occupy
Movement and think those
are our future leaders. [ am
sure we all thought our
parents knew nothing only
to find that they were a lot
smarter than we gave them
credit for but today’s youth
has taken that to a new
level. What touched my
heart about the “Life Really
Matters” event was not just
the reason that these 1100+
teenagers were gathering
but their joy, their respect
for their elders and one
another. They had an
understanding and focus on
the meaning of the Pro-Life
cause and the March in
Washington DC. They also
did a great job with the
money they collected,
almost $8000. They
understand that we must
stand up for those who
cannot stand up for
themselves. There is hope
for the next generation.

I would guess that a large
majority (if not all) of us
would consider ourselves
pro-life. When it comes to
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this ‘issue’ we are decided:
we oppose abortion, we
oppose the killing of the
elderly or the diseased, and
we oppose death in favor of
life. Of course, | believe
that this is indeed the right
stance (the biblical stance)
on these issues.

Yet, [ would also argue that
there are different ways that
a person can be pro-life.
For some, this is just
another political issue that
impacts who they vote for or
who they vote against. For
others, this is far more
significant than a political
issue. They pray and fight
and work and do all they
can to support life and
oppose the culture of death.
I would dare say that most
of us are somewhere in the
middle of these two
approaches. My goal is to
challenge each of us to
consider just how pro-life
we are, I read an article
looking at four biblical
principles that call us to be
pro-life.

» First, we are to be
fruitful and multiply.

* Second, we are to
view children as a
blessing.

¢ Third, we are to
protect the needy.



+ Fourth, we are to
care for widows and
orphans.

Each principle has
examples throughout the
bible and provides
opportunities to practice in
our lives today. Thereis a
difference between being
conveniently committed to
the pro-life cause and being
radically committed to the
principles noted. As
Knights, what issue would
take precedence over life?
Is voting and prayer
enough? Is prayer enough
or does God want us to act
upon our prayers? Are we
like Gideon, hoping and
longing for the Lord to act,
while the Lord responds: do
not [ send you (Judges
6:14)? There is nothing
wrong with praying until it
becomes our excuse not to
do what the Lord calls us to
do.

February is the start of a
busy month with the
Valentine's Brunch, the fish
fry’s, the Bishop's Blast,
and planning for many
other activities. Arch
Bishop Carlson’s letter is
attached to the Newsletter
for everyone to read. I am
hoping that you can give of
yourself and be part of the
T.E.A.M. because (Together
Everyone Achieves More).

Fraternally yours,

David Goetz
Grand Knight

;LADIES AUXILIARY
MEMBERS.

Greetings Ladies,

Well, I think I'm going to
put a skip on the month of
January next year. This
was a really difficult month
for the Auxiliary. Our dear
Bea lost her husband so
suddenly. What a shock!!!
Bea, just know that you
have our love and prayers.
Next, JoAnn had her thyroid
removed - thankfully, there
was no trace of cancer.
Carol had gallbladder
surgery, but is recouping
well. 1 tripped and fell in
the chapel - ended up
fracturing my left arm &
right foot. I am coping fine
and Vern is doing a
fabulous job as chief cook
and chauffeur. So much
for that month.

Our January meeting was
cancelled much to many
ladies delight. I don’t know
if that had been done
before, but I believe it was
the right thing to do. We
will bring our Birthright
shower items to our
February meeting. This will
be on February 9th, We will
have many items up for
discussion since we weren't
here last month. 1 know
that Mariann is on top of
the raffle table and Sue is
handling the desserts.

The fish fries are on top of
us too, starting the 17t of
February. The month of
February will also be our
turn to act as hosts for the
Felice Cuores Valentine
Dance. This date is
February 11. The Knight's
Sweetheart Brunch is
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happening on the 12th, It
will be held at the Four
Seasons Clubhouse. Be
sure that your husband has
signed you up for that good
time.

I'm sure that our 5th
Sunday went very well.
Dianne & Julie always do a
great job. This one was
truly a ‘pot luck’ since we
had absolutely no idea what
anyone was bringing. It’s
still a lot of fun to catch up
with everyone you don't get
a chance to visit with often.

A short month, a short
letter. Have a healthy
month!!!

TFT Life may not be the
party we hoped for, but
while we are here anyway,
we might as well dance -

Have a great day --

Sincerely,
Bev Duwwv
President

Wﬁ'&:&%ﬁ% L
-BIRTHDAYS g

February

Shirley Bruns
Nina Bigley




KEEP THEM IN
YOUR PRAYERS:

Ladies Auxiliary Members:

Kay Villagran
JoAnn Owens
Bev Dunn

Please keep them in your
prayers.

BENEDICTION:

Join your fellow Knights for
Benediction at 8:45p.m.
preceded by the Chaplet of
Divine Mercy and Sacred
Heart Litany at 8:30p.m.
every Wednesday at
Incarnate Word Church.

ROSARY FOR
VOCATIONS:

FEBRUARY 19, ’12

We will pray our rosary for
Vocations on Sunday,
February 19%, after the
8:45a.m. Mass. All members
are welcomed to spend an
extra 15 minutes after Mass
to recite the rosary, so
please plan to join us.

KNIGHTS
BIR’_I‘HDAYS:

February

Charles Shikany
Mark Polzin
Joseph Mc Hugh

Jeff Grotegeers
John Morrison
Chris Schulenburg

Carl Philipp
Harry Pierce

Joe Neiner
Raymond Duffy
Ronald Reuther
Thomas Hornung
Girard Riehl
Mathew Cutler

Happy Birthday to you all
and may you have many
more to come.

KEEP THEM IN
YOUR PRAYERS:

Father Timothy Vowels
Jay Conniff

Fon Szweda

Don Lenhardt

Irv Rieger

Vince Bruns

Lou Juranas

Dave Beckerjeck
Jack Hilboldt

Tom Gordon
Richard Rahubka
Earl Ikemeyer
Donald Mohrmann

Please pray for your brother
Knights and may their
illnesses and pains subside
and may they get on the
road to a speedy recovery
very soon. May God be with
you and guide you to a full
TECOVETLY.

JOHN WGLSHDCK,
JANUARY 13, 1929
— JANUARY 13,
2012:

Our fellow Brother, Sir
Knight John Wolshock
suddenly passed away on
January 13, 2012.

John was a Fourth Degree
Knight. He held various
officer positions within the
Council, was a member of
our Honor Guard and was
very active in the Counecil in
its growing years. His
passing leaves a great void
in the Council's
membership.

He will be dearly missed by
his wife, Bea, his family and
by his fellow Knights of
Columbus.

The Council members
would like to express their
sympathy to Bea and his
family.

May his soul rest in peace.

2012 FisH FRIES:

The Council’s annual
Lenten Fish Fry for 2012
will begin on Friday,
February 17 and will
continue on all Fridays
during Lent.

This is the Council’s biggest
fundraiser so we will need
all members to volunteer
some of your time to help
male this another success
as it has been in recent
years.

The various committee
chairpersons will be
contacting the membership
in the near future to ask



you to volunteer some of
your time for the Fish Fries.
Please mark your calendars
and plan other activities so
that you will have some
time to help out in this
fundraiser.

FELICE CUORES:

The next Dance is
celebrating Valentine’s Day
and will be held on
Saturday, February 11tk

The Incarnate Word
Ladies Auxiliary will be
hosting the February
dance so come on out and
show your support and
help out with the dance.

***VOLUNTEERS ARE
WHAT
MAKE THESE DANCES
WORK***

2012 SCHEDULE
MAR 10,
APRIL 14, MAY 12

Check the schedule, dances
are NOT alwavs on the

second Saturday of the
month

As always dances are held
at St Clare of Assisi School,
15642 Clayton Rd. in
Ellisville. The dances begin
at 7:00 pm and end at
10:00 pm.

Be sure to sign in for
Council 9981 and sign up
for a job. If you can only
work a few hours come for
set up (at 6:30pmj)

or clean up (at 9:45pm).

The Ladies Auxiliary is
looking for someone
to fill the place vacated by

Jean Brow.

Any lady interested in
being on the Board of
Directors for Felice Cuores
Contact Jean at
314.974.0415 or

Eill Lukas at 636.537.9801

VALENTINES
SWEETHEART

BRUNCH:

The annual Knights of
Columbus Valentine
Sweetheart Breakfast will be
held on Sunday, February
124, at 10:30am (following
the 8:45am Mass).

The event will take place at
the Four Seasons Country
Club in Chesterfield MO.
The cost will be $12.50 per
adult and $6.00 for children
11 and under. Call or
Email Chris Williams at
314-576-0878 or

cwilliams 123@sbcglobal.ne

t for reservations.

PRO-LIFE:

Teenagers from Ascension
parish delivered Roses for
Life from both Ascension
and Incarnate Word parish
to Senators Blunt and
MecCaskill on Monday,
January 23, 2012, Council
9981 collected 348 roses
and also $409 for the
Archdiocesan Coalition for
Life. A majority of the roses
were delivered to Senator
McCaskill’s office to
encourage her to change
her pro-abortion stance.
They were received in her
office by her staff without
much comment. Roses were
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also delivered to Senator
Blunt in order to reinforce
his consistent pro-life
advocacy and voice our
support for all legislation
limiting, restricting, and
ending legalized abortion.
The roses were also received
by his staff. The teenagers
who went to his office got to
meet one of his aides who is
originally from Ascension
parish as well as speak with
another aide about some
recent legislation relevant to
the topic of life. She
explained to them the
recent development with the
Department of Health and
Human Services to mandate
all insurance plans cover
contraceptives as well as
abortifacients, and
explained how Senator
Blunt is working to expand
the religious exemption to
this rule.

FOURTH DEGREE:
e
Every 3r Degree Knight in
good standing, who has
been a Knight for six
months, is eligible for the
Patriotic Fourth Degree
Exemplification on March 3,
2012, at the Airport
Marriott hotel.

The Fourth Degree is the
highest and most
prestigious degree within
the Knights of Columbus.
These outstanding Knights
are dedicated to the service
of their Church, their
Country and our Order.

If you are ready to advance
to the Fourth Degree, call
Stan Mengwasser at 314-
469-1713 for advice and
suggestions.



PRAYER FOR

VOCATIONS:
Ank

Please remember the
following prayer whenever
possible for the benefit of
Church Vocations.

Heavenly Father, bless your
Church with an abundance
of holy and zealous priests,
deacons, brothers and
sisters.

Give those you have called
to the married state and
those you have chosen to
live as single persons in the
world, the special graces
that their lives require.
Form us all in the likeness
of your Son so that in Him,
with Him and through Him,
we may love you more
deeply and serve you more
faithfully, always and
everywhere,

With Mary, we ask this
through Christ our Lord.

FOR THE GOOD
OF THE ORDER:

If any Knight knows of a
Brother Knight who is sick
or if there was a death of a
member, or in a member’s
immediate family, please
contact Charles Shikany at
314-469-1512 to organize
support.

The Knights are committed
to assist any widow of a
deceased Knight. If you
know a widow of a Brother
Knight or a member in
need, please contact our
Grand Knight, David Goetz
at 314-740-5491,

MEMBERSHIP
DIRECTOR:

You know a Catholic
gentleman who would be a
fine addition to our
Councillll Have you
invited him to join? If
not, please extend the
invitation ----- if you have
asked ----- please again
invite him to join. You are
providing an opportunity for
entry into the finest
Catholic Fraternity in the

world. If you wish
assistance, contact Stan
Mengwasser, Membership
Director.

EDITOR IN CHIEF:
e ]
Please help in assisting me
in the publishing of this
newsletter by providing me
feedback on the newsletter
and by submitting your
monthly column as early as
possible,

Any member of the Counecil
can submit articles for the
monthly newsletter. If you
have an article to submit,
please forward it to me by
the deadline for newsletter
articles,

Jeff Grotegeers

1255 Richland Meadows Dr.
Ballwin, Mo. 63021

or e-mail to:

gigrote l@yahoo.com

DEADLINE FOR
NEWSLETTER
ARTICLES:

For the March 2012
newsletter, the deadline will
be February 21st, 2012.

PO & Preces:

Texting for Seniors;
ATD - At the Doctor's
BFF - Best Friends Funeral

BTW - Bring the Wheelchair
(or Walker)

BYOT - Bring Your Own
Teeth

CBM - Covered by Medicare

CUATSC - See You at the
Senior Center

FWIW - Forgot Where | Was
FYI - Found Your Insulin

GGPBL - Gotta Go,
Facemaker Battery Low

GHA - Got Heartburn Again

HGEM - Had Good Bowel
Movement

IMHO - Is My Hearing-Aid
On?

LMDO - Laughing My
Dentures Out

LOL - Living on Lipitor

LWO - Lawrence Welk's On



OMSG - Oh My! Sorry, Gas

ROFL...CGU - Rolling on the
Floor Laughing...Can't get
Upl!

WAITT - Who Am I Talking
To?

WTFA - Wet the Furniture
Again

WTP - Where's the Prunes

WWNO - Walker Wheels
Need 01l

GGLKI - Gotta Go, Laxative

Why we love children;

1) NUDITY

I was driving with my three
young children one warm
summer evening when a
woman in the convertible
ahead of us stood up and
waved. She was stark
naked! As I was reeling from
the shock, I heard my 5-
year-old shout from the
back seat, 'Mom, that lady
isn't wearing a seat belt!'

2] OPINIONS

On the first day of school, a
first-grader handed his
teacher a note from his
mother. The note read, 'The
opinions expressed by this
child are not necessarily
those of his parents .’

3) KETCHUP

A woman was trying hard to
get the ketchup out of the
jar. During her struggle the
phone rang so she asked
her 4-year-old daughter to
answer the phone. 'Mommy
can't come to the phone to
talk to you right now. She's
hitting the bottle.'

4) MORE NUDITY

A little boy got lost at the
YMCA and found himself in
the women's locker room.
When he was spotted, the
room burst into shrieks,
with ladies grabbing towels
and running for cover. The
little boy watched in
amazement and then asked,
'What's the matter, haven't
you ever seen a little boy
before?'

S} POLICE # 1

While taking a routine
vandalism report at an
elementary school, [ was
interrupted by a little girl
about 6 years old. Looking
up and down at my
uniform, she asked, 'Are
you a cop? Yes,' I answered
and continued writing the
report. My mother said if I
ever needed help I should
ask the police. Is that
right?' 'Yes, that's right,’ |
told her. "Well, then,' she
said as she extended her
foot toward me, ‘'would you
please tie my shoe?'

6] POLICE # 2

It was the end of the day
when [ parked my police
van in front of the station.
As | gathered my
equipment, my K-9 partner,
Jake, was barking, and |
saw a little boy staring in at
me. 'Is that a dog you got
back there?' he asked.

It sure is,' I replied.
Puzzled, the boy looked at
me and then towards the
back of the van. Finally he
said, 'What'd he do?

7) ELDERLY

While working for an
organization that delivers
Ilunches to elderly shut-ins,
I used to take my 4-year-old
daughter on my afternoon
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rounds. She was unfailingly
intrigued by the various
appliances of old age,
particularly the canes,
walkers and wheelchairs.
One day I found her staring
at a pair of false teeth
soaking in a glass. As |
braced myself for the
inevitable barrage of
questions, she merely
turned and whispered, 'The
tooth fairy will never believe
thisl!’

8] DRESS-UP
A little girl was watching

her parents dress for a
party. When she saw her
dad donning his tuxedo, she
warned, 'Daddy, yvou
shouldn't wear that suit.'
‘And why not, darling?

You know that it always
gives you a headache the
next morning.'

9) DEATH

While walking along the
sidewalk in front of his
church, our minister heard
the intoning of a prayer that
nearly made his collar wilt.
Apparently, his 5-year-old
son and his playmates had
found a dead robin. Feeling
that proper burial should be
performed, they had
secured a small box and
cotton batting, then dug a
hole and made ready for the
disposal of the deceased..
The minister's son was
chosen to say the
appropriate prayers and
with sonorous dignity
intoned his version of what
he thought his father
always said: 'Glory be unto
the Faaather, and unto the
Sonnn, and into the hole he
goooes.'(I want this line
used at my funerall)

10] SCHOOL



A little girl had just finished
her first week of school. T'm
just wasting my time,' she
said to her mother. 1 can't
read, 1 can't write, and they
won't let me talkl'

11) BIBLE

A little boy opened the big
family Bible. He was
fascinated as he fingered
through the old pages.
Suddenly, something fell
out of the Bible.. He picked

up the object and looked at
it. What he saw was an old
leaf that had been pressed
in between the pages.
‘Mama, look what [ found,'
the boy called out.

‘What have you got there,
dear?

With astonishment in the
young boy's voice, he
answered, 'l think it's
Adam's underwear!'




Archdiocese of St. Louis Office of the Archbishop
Cardinal Rigali Center p) 314.792.7841

20 Archbishop May Drive f1314.792.7842
St. Louis, Missouri 63119 manz@archstl.org

My Brothers in Christ,

As Catholic men, we are called to a life of service. We are called to care for our families, serve
our communities and serve our faith communities. [ am excited to share with you that a great
and wonderful opportunity exists for Catholic men to answer this call to serve by becoming a
member of the Knights of Columbus.

This exemplary order of Catholic men was founded in 1882 by a parish priest who had the vision
and foresight to conceive of an organization which would provide Catholic men the opportunity
to live their Faith through charitable works, caring for their families, and defending the Catholic
Faith. Today, the Knights of Columbus are 1.8 million members strong in 14 countries,
providing a strong moral example in an age where culture promotes secularism over service to
others. Each year, this organization of practical Catholic men donates more than $150 million
and 70 million man-hours to charity, in addition to providing its members with the opportunity to
share a fraternal brotherhood with men of similar values.

As a Fourth Degree Knight of Columbus, I have personally witnessed the tremendous work that
these men accomplish in this Archdiocese. However, there is much work which needs to be
done in the name of charity. I strongly encourage each man in this Diocese, who considers
himself to be a practicing Catholic and 1s at least 18 years old, to prayerfully consider joining the
ranks of this fine organization.

Should a member of the Knights of Columbus contact you and invite you to learn more about
this Order, please take some time to visit with them so that you may join us in our mission to

promote Charity, Unity, Fraternity and Patriotism. I promise you the experience of a lifetime.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Most Reverend Robert J. Carlson
Archbishop of St. Lowis

WWW.ARCHSTL.ORG



= The 4t Degree ceremony this year will be held on Saturday, March 374, 2012 at the Airport
Marriott.
* Not getting any new Form 100s.

Treasurer's Report — Jeff West

» The report of receipts and disbursements was given for the period ending December 30,
2011.

Financial Secretary’s Report - Buz Peek

» Three insurance members were added.

. ‘é‘g? lrfeport of receipts and disbursements was given for the period ending December 30,
Trustee Report — (Len Bodus, Stan Mengwasser, Scott Arbaugh)

» No report.
Report of Directors and Committees — Deputy Grand Knight, Don Mueller
Pro-Life — Jim Melka

¢ Roses for Life - January 14th & 15,
= Need volunteers after Masses — write name and zip code on the roses

Third Sunday for Vocations

* The rosary will be said after the 8:45am Mass on January 15th, All are encouraged to
attend.

Evangelization - Ted Juen

» The Catholic Men for Christ conference is scheduled for February 4, 2012, at the newly
renovated Peabody Opera House, (formerly the Kiel Opera House). All are encouraged to
attend.

« Need volunteers to call parishioners for conference.

Community Director — John Owens

« In John's absence, Dave asked everyone to please bring any children’s coats for the Winter
Coat drive which is underway currently.

Felice Coures — Ron Weiss

* The next dance is this Saturday, January 14, at 6:30pm till 10:00pm. The February
Valentine’s dance will be sponsored by our Council, so all are encouraged to come and help
out.

Family Director — Chris Williams

¢ Volunteer Drive — Commitment letters will be sent to all members.



* The Valentine Brunch will be held on Sunday, February 12t following 8:45am Mass, at
Four Seasons.

e January 29% is the Fifth Sunday Knight of Columbus Mass at 8:45am and the Pot Luck
Brunch which follows the Mass down in the Church hall.

Youth Activities — Scott Sparks

* The Basketball Free Throw Contest was held on Wednesday, ] anuary 1 ]'h, with forty-nine
participants. The District contest will be held on February 12",
« Entries for the Poster/Essay contest

Council Director - Jeff Grotegeers

* The next blood drive will be on January 14th,

* The first Fish-Fry will be on February 17t and run through March 30th. Volunteers will be
needed.

* The golf tournament is set for August 18t at Sunset Hills Golf Course.

Condolence Chairman - Charlie Shikany

¢ Thank you note from John and Sue Powderly
s Scott Sparks

* Mary Reichenbach

* John Owens wife’s surgery

Church Director — Steve Dickhut

* DBaby Bottle Brigade: $72,550 was collected - Tax credit 15K
* Life Really Matters — Eighteen busses to Washington, D.C.
* St Claire Parish (near Scott AFB) - Volunteers needed from 4:00 — 8:00pm to collect baby
bottles a week from Friday, 1/20/2012
Decency in Media - Jim Melka

= No Report
District Deputy's Report — Bill Smith

* Star Council Award was given to Bill Smith - 8 Councils in district made Star council.
* Incentives to members to bring in new members

* Pro-Life — using Baby Bottle Brigade to promote

* District Free Throw

e District Meeting on 1/16/2012 at St. Joseph’s

* Wheelchair Committee - need to support

* Special Olympics - need to support

Icon of Our Lady of Guadalupe prayer service was well attended. All council’s in district
displayed the Icon.

Chaplain's Report - Father Sullivan

*+ Thanks for all of what you do.
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Unfinished Business

+ Resolution was read for second time for the forming of an overseeing committee for Baby
Bottle Brigade funds.

New Business

e CHRP retreat on February 17t & 18,
« Grand Knight and Trustees to write a letter to the new Cardinal.
e« Mass Intention on January 29t for Wally Bode.

Insurance - Deacon Mark Guilford

» No Report

Good of the Order -

Happy Birthday to all brothers celebrating their birthday this month.
Andy Lock won the 50/50 raffle.
Dave Goetz closed the meeting with a prayer.

Dave Goetz adjourned the meeting at 8:15 p.m. The next meeting will be held on February
9, 2012.
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Chaplain
Grand Knight

Deputy Grand Knight

Chancellor
Recorder
Treasurer
Advocate
Warden
Inside Guard
Outside Guard
Trustee Iyr
Trustee 2yr
Trustee 3yr

Financial Secretary

Lecturer

Church Director

Council Director
Community Director

Youth Director
Family Director

Membership Director
Evangelization Director Ted Juen

Eill Smith

Field Agent
General Agent

Fr. James Sullivan

314-576-5366

David Goetz 314-740-5491
Donald Mueller 314-439-9755
Christopher Smith 314-275-3777
Jerry Burrows 314-469-0349
Jeff West 636-725-1251
Barry Sullivan 314-542-9616
Brian Lewis 314-878-1870
Fonald Weiss 314-878-8358
Denis Demeter 314-249-8295
Leonard Bodus 314-344-8938
Stan Mengwasser 314-469-1713
Scott Arbaugh 314-542-9984
Buz Peek 314-576-4033
Nicholas Zak 314-205-1425
Directors
Steve Dickhut 314-469-1377
Jeff Grotegeers 636-394-9485
John Owens 314-205-8513
Scott Sparks 314-517-0770

Christopher Williams 314-576-0878

2011 - 2012 Council Officers

dkgtz6 7@gmail.com
donmo3@gmail.com
christopher-smith@att.net
Jerry_b_good@sbeglobal.net
Jeff.west@McKesson.com
hwsullivan@aol.com
brian.lewis.stl@nac.com
disneydweiss@att. net
denis.demeter@yahoo.com
Irbodus(@sbcglobal. net
stan@bmmipccpa.com
sarba64076(@aol.com
peekstl@gmail.com

zaknd@sbeglobal. net

steve@showmemadison.com
gigrote_l@yahoo.com
grO0044@msn.com
orion62034@gmail.com
cwilliams_123@sbeglobal. net

Stan Mengwasser 314-469-1713  stan@bmmlpccpa.com
314-205-1823  tedjuen@us.ibm.com
District Deputy
214-439-9803 DD54@mokofc.org
Insurance Resource
Mark Guilford 314-807-6454  mark.guilford@kofe.org
Greg Rackers 636-625-8001  greg.rackers@kofc.org

State Website located at:
http:/ /www.mokofc.org
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Knights of Columbus

1255 Richland Meadows Drive
St. Louis, MO 63021
Address Correction Requested

Calendar of Events

Reciting of Rosary Thursday, February 9t at 6:30PM
Council Meeting Thursday, February 9th at 7:00PM
Prayer for Vocations Sunday, February 19t after 8:45AM Mass
Deadline for the March ‘12 Newsletter February 21, 2012
Benediction 8:45PM Every Wednesday
Sweetheart Brunch Sunday, February 12th after 8:45AM Mass

Fourth Degree Exemplification Saturday, March 3, 2012
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